
St. Mark’s Lutheran Church News Notes 

March-April 2021 

 
And being found in appearance as a man, he humbled himself and became 

obedient to death – even death on a cross!      

                                         Philippians 2:8 

____________________________________________________________________________

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The first blooms of Spring 

always make my heart sing. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

March Birthdays 

2 – Gail Guyton 

      Whitney Spangler 

      Viktor Baldwin 

4 – Wendy Ganley 

5 – Tom Day 

10 – Andy Moser 

11 – Sharon Steger 

12 – Glenna Ross 

13 – Shelby Stotelmyer 

14 – Delphin Frushour 

15 – Lori Wisner 

17 – Leon Kline 

18 – Frank Erwin 

19 – Darlene Spangler 

20 – Ginny Wolf 

23 – Robert Arnold 

        David Ross 

        Martha Spangler 

24 – Makinnah and Hayden     

  Michael 

25 – Jared Warrenfeltz 

26 – Olivia Michael 

27 – Dana (Hammer) Divelbiss 

29 – Nelson Buhrman 

31 – Jason Rudy 

 

March Anniversaries 

19 – Dale and Jeana Wolf 

31 – Harold and Raetta Stotelmyer 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Holy Week Services 

 

Sun., Mar. 28  10:30 a.m.   

 Palm Sunday 

 

Thurs., Apr. 1   7:00 p.m. 

  Maundy Thursday service 

 with Holy Communion 

 

Fri., Apr. 2     7:00 p.m.    

Good Friday service 

 

Sun., Apr. 4  EASTER  

    6:30 a.m. Community 

 Sunrise service at 

 Garfield U.M.C. 

         

    10:30 a.m.   Worship  

        Service 

  
Please join us as we reflect on our 

Lord’s sacrifice and celebrate His 

glorious resurrection. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to 

Alex and Jordan Coblentz  

on the birth of their son 

 

Nicholas Austin Coblentz 
on Jan. 6, 2021. 

 
Aaden is the proud big brother. 

Allen and Joyce Coblentz are the equally 

proud grandparents, along with great-

grandmother Elizabeth Barkdoll. 

 

 

COMMUNITY FOOD BANKS 
  

Thanks to everyone for your generous support 

of the   

Middletown Food Bank  

and the  

Wolfsville Food Pantry  

 

Salem is requesting  

  paper towels and 

  bathroom tissue  

 (no facial tissues at this time) 

 

Please drop off items in the upstairs Sunday 

School room.   

 

 

 

 

April Birthdays 

3 – Cullen Neel 

8 – Zene A. Wolfe 

9 – Joyce Guyton 

      Wesley Routzahn 

10 – Austin Eckert 

11 – Heather Green 

12 – Kevin Harris 

        Finley Yarrington 

        Matthew Young 

18 – Dennis Leatherman 

        Karen Lewis 

19 – Dick Hammer 

21 – Jenny Harris 

22 – Kate Parsley 

23 – Jack O’Leary 

24 – Sam Frushour 

28 – Sara Spade 

29 – Sharon Strine 

30 – Jake Brandenburg 

 

April Anniversaries 

15 – Darrell and Ginny Wolf 

16 – Alex and Jordan Coblentz 

19 – Jason and Dana Divelbiss 

19 -- Chuck and Jennifer   

  Brandenburg 

St. Mark’s Bible Study 
has returned! 

 
Thursdays 

(beginning Feb. 25) 
7:00 -8:30 p.m. 

 
Studying St. Paul’s letter to the 

Romans 
 

This semester there is an option for 
members to participate in the Bible 

Study using Zoom.   
The Bible Study will still be held in-
person, but for anyone unable to 

attend, they may join the class using 
Zoom.  If interested, please let Pastor 

Eric know.  
 

ALL ARE WELCOME!  



 


